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June 11, 1992

Mr, Julian Ajello

California PUC

305 Van Ness Avenne

San Franeisco, California 94102

Dear Mr. Ajello:

Please accept this belated IESpOnse 1 your request for review of the February, 1991

draft of the new NARUC Eleciric Utlity Cost Allocation Manual, Our staff recognizes
that the final has now heen printed, Flowever, tha inconsistent treatmen: of customear
related costs jo the manugl is of concern. In thres areas, three diffaran: approaches zre
presenied. The first is ap enerpy weighted approach, the second the so-ralled "min‘tng.
SERM" or "zero-intescept” methad, azd the Jast is the "hasic Customesr” methad.

At page 39 of the draft, distribution plant is idsniified ag being Customer, demand, and
coergy-related. That is consistent with the treament of gas distribution plant by this
Comrmission, where it has ordered that 509 of distribution rmains he trested ng
commadity-related. Our Cemmissing Bas mot mzde specific findings on elecrric
distrbution plang, except as set forth belmw,

Presented. These methods do not corform to the matrix on page 39, which incorparates
an energy component of distribution plant. Unfortunately, these twao methods are the
only methods presented. These are the two methods ouy Commission has explicitly
rejected. :

For example; the 10/31/88 draft discussed at the fajl meeting in San Francisco contained

4 section explicitly setting forth the basic customer method in the embedded cost section.

In November of 1988, a section discussing the’ energy-weighted method was distobuted to
. the Committee, :
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Our Commission has been extremely clear about one thing in this area; that the
"minimum-distribution” and "minimumintcreept” methods are not acceptable, and that
the only costs which should be considered cusiomer-related are the costs of meters,
services, metet reading and billing. Our staff believes that is the most common approach
taken by Commissions around the country. For example, in Towa, the admrnistrative
rules of the Coramission set this forth explicitly, while in Arizona and lineis, the
Commissions have explicitly rejected the minfmum-system or minimum-intercept methods
in favor of the basic cnstomer approach. '

In gas cost of service, ur Commission has explicitly found that distribution plant
{including service connections) is partially demand-related and partially commodity
related, consistent with the matrix on page 35. The corresponding plant on the electric
side — poles, conductors and transformers -~ has oot been positively resolved in any cases
to date. A recently filed electric cost of service case will provide an opportunity for
advocates of the demand-only allocation approach and those favoring an energy weighing
appreach 10 make their cases before the Commission.,

‘We hope that it is possible to either correct futire editions of the Manual to reflect the
variety of approzches 1o determiniag cusiomer-related costs, or (o even isstie 2 correction
to this ediiion. '

Please feel free to contact Bruce Folsor atf (206) 586-1132 with any questions you may
have,

Sincerely,

Voo,

Paud Curl
Secretary



